The Fairfax-Loudoun Music Fellowship met on Wednesday, November 14, 2018, at Music & Arts
in Leesburg. Members present included Karen Pino, Connie Olivera, Melinda McCullah, Lydia
Kriso, Annie Feigles, Sandy Baker, Ronda Sprague, Stephanie Edwards, Esther Edwards,
Beverly Teague, Ellen Ortega, Libby McConnell, and Sharon Reck.

Sharon Reck opened the meeting at 10:00 a.m. The minutes from the October meeting were
read and approved.

Treasurer’s Report: Sandy Baker reported a total of $12,408.39 in the checking account.
Recent expenses included fees for the October speaker, for the trio arrangement of Hamilton for
the Ensemble Festival, and for a memorial donation. Income included registration fees for
Dulles Holiday Recitals (which will be donated entirely to MusicLink), the upcoming Reston
recital, and the 2019 Ensemble Festival.

Membership Report: Melinda McCullah reported that Annie Feigles has rejoined the club.
There are 59 members in total.

Website: Jeri Bennett sent a report. Membership is up to date on the Find A Teacher pages on
the website. She is reformatting the directory to make it appear cleaner. Contact her directly with
any website updates.

Harpsichord: The instrument is at the Pino home and will soon move to the Feigles studio.

RCC Recital: The recital will be held on Sunday, November 18 at 1:30 p.m., later than usual in
the calendar year due to a busy season at the Reston Community Center.

Dulles Holiday Concert: Sandy Baker reported that there are three full days of performances
arranged for the mall. Participants are reminded to be considerate of others when arriving for a
performance.

Ensemble Festival: Today’s program will be devoted to this business. See the website for
dates.

Next Meeting: The Holiday Coffee will be held at Mark and Karen Pino’s home on December
12 at 10:30 a.m. Bring a dish and music to share.

Sharon Reck thanked Music & Arts for hosting today’s meeting and Karen Pino for providing
refreshments.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:10 a.m. and was followed by a program led by Sandy Baker

and Sharon Reck on 2019 Ensemble Festival business.

Respectfully submitted,
Libby McConnell, FLMF Recording Secretary



